
 
 

Sheriff’s Office Seeks Armed Robbery Suspect 
March 1, 2021 

 
On Saturday, February 27, 2021, at around 7:35 p.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to 

an armed robbery at the Kaady Car Wash near the intersection of SW Canyon Road and SW 102nd Avenue in 

unincorporated Washington County, near Beaverton. 

An employee told deputies he had been robbed by an unknown male suspect who was armed with a gun. The 

suspect demanded money from the victim before leaving the location. Surveillance video shows the suspect 

being approximately 5’10” tall with a skinny build. He was wearing a black or dark blue hooded sweatshirt, tan 

cargo pants, tan military-style boots, and a black military-style gas mask with filters attached. 

Deputies searched the area but were unable to locate the suspect. Detectives are requesting that any 

community members with surveillance video showing someone walking or running through the neighborhood 

who does not appear to belong there, or perhaps getting picked up by a vehicle in the area to please contact us. 

Anyone with tips can report them to our non-emergency dispatch at 503-629-0111 (case #50-21-2810). 


